
DIRT DELIVERY 

 

12/2024 

Highlands Cooperative Association 

1. Notification to Members will be on the April calendar.  

 

2. Members will have the month of April to sign up for dirt delivery. 

 

3. Delivery of dirt will be during the week before Memorial Day, weather permitting. 

 

4. The minimum amount of dirt to be delivered is ¼ yard, which is equal to 

approximately one tractor bucket full. 

 

5. Dirt will only be delivered where there are approved flower beds in the front or 

side of the townhouse.  See Flowers/Flower Beds Policy for details. 

 

6. No dirt will be delivered to townhouses where there are wood chips in the flower 

bed. 

 

7. Dirt deliveries are subject to ground conditions (firmness).  Some areas of the 

property may not be able to have dirt delivered until later in the spring or early 

summer. 

 

8. No dirt will be put inside any flower bed that does not have adequate space to 

dump without possible damage to existing plants or shrubs. 

 

9. If dirt is not placed directly in the flower bed, the Member must provide a tarp to 

put the dirt on.  The Member will have to remove the dirt from the lawn area 

before damage is done to the lawn area (depending on weather conditions 

damage could occur within hours). 

 

 

 


